
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'MKeel@sled.sc.gov' <MKeel@sled.sc.gov>

'shamm@ethics.sc.gov' <shamm@ethics.sc.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/28/2017 11:59:51 AM
Subject: RE: MOU for SLED Reimbursement

Attachments: 2017-6-7 Draft MOA for SLED Ethics.docx
2017-6-7 MOU - Ethics - Haley and SLED.pdf

Good Morning Chief Keel and Director Hamm,
 
I wanted to follow up on my email from two weeks ago and see if you have had the chance to review the proposed 
MOU. I am attaching the MOU and the MOU from Governor Haley to this email for your convenience. Thank you for 
your assistance.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 2:16 PM
 
To: 'MKeel@sled.sc.gov' ; 'shamm@ethics.sc.gov' 
Cc: Danny Varat 
Subject: MOU for SLED Reimbursement
 
Good Afternoon Chief Keel and Director Hamm,
 
Chief Keel provided the Lieutenant Governor with a copy of an MOU that was in place between the South Carolina 
Law Enforcement Division, the State Ethics Commission, and Governor Nikki Haley’s Office regarding SLED 
Reimbursement for their expenses when they are required to provide protection but the Governor was attending a 
campaign related event. Lieutenant Governor Bryant is interested in putting a similar agreement in place.
 
I have taken the agreement that Chief Keel provided and used it as a template for a similar agreement with the Lt. 
Governor. The main difference is that nature and extent of SLED’s duty to protect the Lieutenant Governor, which I’m 
hoping Chief Keel can help with how I have drafted that component to ensure I have properly captured the nature of 
their protection. Outside of that I haven’t changed any of the definitions.
 
The draft I am attaching does include two notes, one about the changes I made to the Preamble and one about a 
need to work on the locations in the travel reimbursement section since the Lt. Governor does not live in Columbia.
 
I am hoping that you can both provide feedback on this document and that we can work together to implement the 
agreement.
 
Thank you for your assistance with this.
 
Attached: Draft of new MOU and PDF provided by Chief Keel
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
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